
Schoharie County Office for the Aging 
is seeking a 

PERSONAL CARE AIDE
to assist older adults to remain safely 

in their homes.

For more information on the position, 
including minimum qualifications and for the online 

application, please visit the county website at
www.schohariecounty-ny.gov 


